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Dear Monsieur Bernard,

Gabi and I would like to thank you and your charming wife for a most pleasent stay in your hotel and 
especially for being so kind and attentive to our needs in ensuring that our first participation in Les 
Trois Glorieuses was enjoyed by us , surrounded by our friends. Your welcome and attention to detail 
was more than superlative and much appreciated , especially that so much of it was the result of 
your own personal initiatives . Your success , in our modest opinion, is the result of your ability to 
have retained a welcoming and highly efficient team of assistants who make the hotel such a temple 
of comfort and homeliness. Congratulations and best wishes to all of you in maintaining such high 
quality in your endeavours.We now understand the reasons why Joseph and Iva spoke so highly of 
what we were to experience.

With warm personal regards from Gabi and i ,and again thank you for having made our stay so 
memorable.

Robert Naudi.

“We look forward to spending more time at your fine hotel my wife and I have great memories of Le 

Cep and Beaune” 

“Your warm welcome to the New Year is greatly appreciated. It reminds me of our recent stay with 

you and the marvelous time we had at your hotel. We look forward to an early return and send you 

very best wishes to you and your charming staff” 

“Nous vous remercions pour vos vœux et vous exprimons à notre tour les nôtres. 

Nous reviendrons chez vous avec plaisir et gardons de votre établissement un merveilleux souvenir ” 
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